
Subject: Sale of Land at Salt Lake

Dear Ms Watson,
The notice outlining the intended sale of land at Salt Lake was recently discussed at a meeting of the 
Town Council. In response to this item, I acknowledge that deadline to object is 30th April 2019. 
On behalf of the Town Council, I have been instructed to make enquiries with regards to the 
intended purpose of the sale of the land. Further, will the purpose of the sale be identified to the 
buyer and included as a legally binding covenant within the transfer document.
I look forward to your response.
Regards
Alison
Mrs A Thomas LLB
Town Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer
Porthcawl Town Council
16-18 Mary Street, Porthcawl, CF36 3YA


